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Your Voice Matters: CHA’s Resident Survey
Closes August 8
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In June, CHA launched the first citywide resident survey in recent memory, working with an external
consultant to ensure honest, confidential feedback. This important survey provides Public
Housing Residents, Seniors, and Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) participants with an
opportunity to directly influence the future of CHA programs and services. So far, nearly
4,000 households have responded.

For any residents who have not taken the survey yet: your participation is vital! Share the survey
with your residents at meetings, events, or through your networks. If you need flyers, posters, or
other materials to distribute, we’re happy to provide them. We're also more than happy to have CHA
staff to attend your meetings to assist with survey promotion or completion.

The survey portal closes on August 8.

Access the survey here.
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